
JOIN OUR CLASSROOM TWITTER COMMUNITY  
 

September 2019 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This year I will be using Twitter in order to keep you updated on the amazing things happening in our 
Fourth Grade Classroom! I will post pictures, videos and important reminders throughout the year on 
this platform. A permission slip will be sent home during the first week of school to give you the option of 
allowing your child to appear on the classroom twitter page. This will be an unique way for you to share 
in our classroom experiences and be able to view your child learning each and every day…..without you 
being physically present in the classroom!  
 
I encourage you to sign up for a free twitter account and follow our classroom page. Wouldn’t it be great 
to take a break at work, pull up twitter on your phone and see what your kids are up to in school?  
 
How to sign up: 

1. Download the free Twitter app on your device. 
2. Go to twitter.com and click sign up. 
3. Enter your name, plug in your email and create a password. 
4. Skip plugging in your phone number. 
5. Create a username. (this will be a username twitter users will see) 
6. Continue to follow the registration steps. 
7. Add a photo for your account if you’d like. 
8. Go to the Twitter Search bar and type in our class  

username: @cblitoub  
9. Click FOLLOW. 

 
That’s all! Once you click to FOLLOW the class account, each time I tweet they will show up on your 
twitter newsfeed. You can access twitter via the computer as well as on the app on any 
Smartphone/Tablet.  
 
While you are at it search: @CBGrovelandEl and click to follow our school account to see all the great 
things happening at our school. 
 
If you are not interested in creating an account but would like to be able to view my tweets, save this 
weblink in your browser on any computer and visit often: https://twitter.com/cblitoub  
 
Enjoy! 
 
Miss Toub 
litoub@cbsd.org  

https://twitter.com/cblitoub
mailto:litoub@cbsd.org

